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Does not actually help combat unlawful use of firearms from criminals, as they do not 

care about the law and this will not affect them. This bill will affect law abiding citizens 

that aim to protect themselves and their families. Statistics already prove that the 

notions mentioned in this bill do not actually help lawful citizens, but rather hinder 

their first and second amendment rights. Let alone show that they do not trust their 

court systems nor that the people can govern themselves. 


